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Mre. A. W, Currie,Esq.,
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

Dear Mr. Currie:

Thank you for your cooperative letter
of Yarch 5th.

I should be very glad to have the article
in question submitted sometime before the
15th of May. This would enable us to publish
i in the June issue. If it could be prepared
earlier time, it might be possible to
t into the !"ay number.,
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Appreciating your courtesy and cooperation,
1 am

Vours sincerely,
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